
 
VOTING IN THE 2021 ELECTIONS  

ON  
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2021 

 
 

VOTER REGISTRATION 
 

Voters must register by Monday, October 18. 
 
Voters may still register to vote on Election Day, November 2,  with proof of identity 
and proof of residence. 
 
 
ABSENTEE VOTING BY MAIL 
 
In order to vote by mail, you must request an absentee ballot from the county auditor’s 
office by Monday, October 18. 
 
County auditors will begin mailing absentee ballots on Wednesday, October 13.   
 
All ballots must be returned to the county auditor’s office by 8:00 p.m. on Election Day, 
November 2. 
 
The only people who can return a voter’s absentee ballot are the voter, someone living 
in the voter’s household, or an immediate family member.   
 
If the voter is blind or has another disability, a delivery agent is assigned. 
 
 
IN-PERSON ABSENTEE VOTING 
 
Voters can vote absentee in-person at the auditor’s office beginning Wednesday, 
October 13.  
 
The last day to vote absentee in-person is Monday, November 1. 
 
 
VOTING ON ELECTION DAY 
 
Election Day polling places will close at 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 2. 
 
 
For further details on election law changes, click on the following link to see 
information published by the Iowa State Association of County Auditors: 
 
https://www.blackhawkcounty.iowa.gov/DocumentCenter/View/6114/2021-Election-Law-Changes-for-
Iowa-Voters 


